From: charles esche <cesche@yahoo.com>
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
Date: Tuesday, May 22, 2001 11:30
Subject: Re: <no subject>

Dear Vasif,

Thanks a million for a great visit. I got a lot out of it and have
alreday been talking to Rooseum folk about Nadi. I'm off the gwangu
tomorrow so I'll know soon if I am to be invited to work on this. If
so, I'd 1ike to get ODA involved together with some other
'group/collaborative’ practices. So, hopefully it will be good news.
I'11 also get in touch with Huseyin A. about the sea elephant. He needs
help with this project and I'll try to get Henrik Hakansson ansd Nils
Norman to get in touch with him. If it happens, it could be really
extraordinary.

You can get Roddy's catalogue from Dundee Contemporary Arts. Tell
katrina Brown there to send you a free copy - if problems I'll get in
touch and tell her to send it!

Any help..any time...just ask

Love to you 6zge, esra, baris, gunes and all
Charles

PS more emails to follow

Charles Eschel?, Eyre Crescent, #3/2, Edinburgh EH3 5EU Scotlandt/f: +44 131 556
1604

Do You Yahoo!?
Yahoo! Auctions - buy the things you want at great prices
http://auctions.yahoo.com/



